
May 19, 2020 
 
Parents and Players of PTAA, 
 
To ensure the safety and well-being of our players, coaches, volunteers and families, and 
prepare for a start to the spring season, the PTAA board has created the following documents 
as part of our COVID-19 response: 

● PTAA COVID-19 Safety Guidelines and Operating Procedures​ document, with rules 
and requirements to be followed 

● PTAA Waiver / Release for Communicable Diseases including COVID-19​ form, which 
must be completed prior to participating  

 
The documents can be found on the COVID-19 page of the PTAA website, along with all 
previous PTAA COVID-19 email communications.  
https://www.playptaa.com/Default.aspx?tabid=1329408 
 
Thank you for your support. If you have further questions, comments, or concerns please reply 

to this email. 
 
 
Thanks, 
 
The PTAA Board 
 

https://bsbproduction.s3.amazonaws.com/portals/11814/docs/policies/ptaa%20recreational%20covid%20safety%20guidelines.pdf
https://bsbproduction.s3.amazonaws.com/portals/11814/docs/policies/ptaa%20covid%20waiver%20form.pdf
https://www.playptaa.com/Default.aspx?tabid=1329408

